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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/14/2005

From:     Paul J. Homlish III

Comment:
I am very involved in the local music scene in Wilmington, DE.

We are interested in broadcasting our shows over the internet  legally.  However, we
don't want to give RIAA any money.  Since it is very difficult to figure out what is
copyrighted and what isn't, it is very hard for us to figure out what we can play 
legally - without giving any money to the big corporations.

Give music back to human beings.

If something is copyrighted, the copyright holder should have to publish the fact in
easily and quickly aquired standard formats and locations.  Also, we believe that 
they should have to pay something every year for each and every copyright- at least 
a dollar!

Sincerely,
Paul Homlish
Wilmington, Delaware
USA
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